The DuPage ROE was honored to be selected by ISBE in 2021 as a Social-Emotional Learning
(SEL) Hub that supports our students and educators' social and emotional needs. Through the
SEL Hub, ROE team members can support schools in DuPage County with their school or
district SEL goals or help with a needs assessment and action planning process. We were also
able to offer various SEL-related workshops throughout the 2021-2022 and 2022-2023 school
years at no cost to participants. The SEL Hub grant has been extended for another year, so this
work will continue in the 2023-2024 school year. Please contact Maureen McAbee

(mmcabee@dupageroe.org) or Sharon Frys (sfrys@dupageroe.org) for more information.
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